

CITY OF GALLUP OFFICE OF THE MAYOR STATE OF NEW MEXICO

April 7, 2021

MEMORANDUM

TO:

ity Councilors

FROM:

Louie Bonaguidi, Mayor

RE:

Library Advisory Board

Based on the recommendation of Tammi Moe, Library Director, I would ask for your approval to appoint the following individuals to the Octavia Fellin Public Library Advisory Board:

- Krystal Curley
- Sarah Piano

Please find attached letters of interest and documentation concerning the nominees.

We would like to express our appreciation to these individuals for their willingness to serve on the board.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Attachments



Fwd: Library Advisory Board Vacancies

1 message

Tammi Moe <tmoe@gallupnm.gov>

Sat, Mar 27, 2021 at 7:44 PM

To: Maryann Ustick <mustick@gallupnm.gov>, JM DeYoung <jdeyoung@gallupnm.gov>, Natasha Webster <nwebster@gallupnm.gov>, Alfred Abeita <aabeita@gallupnm.gov>

Tammi Moe, Director
Octavia Fellin Public Library & Historic Rex Museum
Gallup, NM 87301
(505) 863-1291
tmoe@gallupnm.gov



"Invisible threads are the strongest ties."- Nietzsche

------ Forwarded message ------

From: Tammi Moe <tmoe@gallupnm.gov> Date: Wed, Mar 10, 2021 at 9:04 PM Subject: Library Advisory Board Vacancies To: Louis Bonaguidi <mayor@gallupnm.gov>

Cc: Maryann Ustick <mustick@gallupnm.gov>, JM DeYoung <jdeyoung@gallupnm.gov>, Janet Tempest

<jlitempest@gmail.com>

Dear Mayor Bonaguidi,

Please find attached the city ordinance governing the Library Advisory Board (LAB). Section 2-4-3: The Bylaws of the Board, D.Vacancies - instruct that I am to notify you of vacancies on the LAB and send my recommendation for replacement. We currently have two vacancies that need to be filled.

I have attached letters of interest from my two recommendations to fill those vacancies, Sarah Piano and Krystal Curley. I feel that both of these individuals are representative of underserved and often marginalized communities. Their membership would bring an expanded perspective to the LAB. Additionally, both candidates are active advocates and leaders in their respective fields and would be strong advocates for OFPL. I would be happy to answer any questions you have.

Please advise on how you wish to proceed with filling these vacancies.

Highest regards,

Tammi

Tammi Moe, Director Octavia Fellin Public Library & Historic Rex Museum